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June 7, 2018 
 
 
Giuliana Carbone, Acting City Manager 
23rd Floor, East Tower, City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 
 
 
Re: EX30.33 Cost of Preventing Information Being Released at Toronto Hydro 
 
Dear Ms. Carbone, 
 
Thank you for meeting with me on May 28, 2018 to discuss this request from city council regarding 
EX30.33 - Cost of Preventing Information Being Released at Toronto Hydro.  
 
The Toronto Hydro Board of Directors considers all requests from council to be of the utmost 
importance, but we are unable to provide the requested information at this time. Toronto Hydro 
continues to participate in two active appeals before the Information and Privacy Commissioner (IPC) 
in respect of this matter and two more that are currently under investigation.  
 
At this time, we cannot confirm the timing of the IPC ruling. However, following completion of the 
process, we will respond to council’s request with any information we can provide in accordance with 
the legal ruling and respecting the Shareholder Agreement. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
David McFadden 
Chair, Toronto Hydro Corporation 
 
Cc: Anthony Haines, President and Chief Executive Officer, Toronto Hydro  
 Amanda Klein, EVP Regulatory Affairs and Chief General Counsel, Toronto Hydro 

Chris Tyrrell, EVP Utility Innovation and Chief Conservation Officer, Toronto Hydro 

mtatay
Typewritten Text
ATTACHMENT 1




